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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 29, 1954

Mr. John E. Cochran, jr.

Carper Building
Artesia, K. H.

Dear John:

For your information and that of your client, Kewanee 01l
Company, we enclose copies of orders issusd in Cases 704
and 705, which were heard at the May 19 hearing.

Thank you very much for the proposed orders whioh you sent.
As you know, we are almays glad to get them, and the changes
made in yours were very slight, as you will notdce.

Very truly yours,

W. B. Macey
Chief Engineer
WEMinr
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 23, 1956

Mr. G. T. Hanners
P.0. Box 605
Lovington, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Hanners:

1 am enclosing various documents in connectien with Kewanee
04l Company's Case No, 704 heard before this Commission in May of
1954. I presume that this is the matter to which you referred in
our telephone conversation of this date.

I would appreclate your returning this information to the
Commission when you have completed your examination of it.

Very truly yours,

W. B, Macey
Secretary - Director

WBM:brp
Encls,
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LAW OFFICES
JOHN E.COCHRAN,JR.

CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

June 3, 1954

Mr. W. B. Macey, Engineer

New Mexico 011 Conservation Commission
Mabry Hall

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Bill:

1 enclose herewith original and two copies each
of orders proposed to be entered in Kewanee 011l Company
Cases Nos. 704 and 705 presented to the Commission at the
hearing held on Wednesday May 19, 1954.

I trust these proposed orders will be helpful to
vou in preparing your order in these cases for the commis-
sion.

With kindest personal regards, I am

V truly yours,
hn E. Cochg, Jr. U@

Encls.

P.S. 1 was supposed To have malilled these to you about 10

days ago but as usual I am running about 10 days late
and $8.00 short.
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0il Congervation Commission
State of New Mexico

Mabry Hall

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. W. B. Macey
Gentlemen:

Enclosed herewlith is Application in triplicate of
Kewanee 011 Company for Orcer granting permission to recom-
plete Pearl Well No. 25-B in the Sil/4 NE/4 of Section 25,
Township 17 South, Range 32 East, N.M.P.M. in Lea County, New
Mexico, in the Rad 3and as an unorthodox location; and o
convert the Mal amar Pay horizon in sald well into a gas 1in-
sectlon well.

The land upon which thls well is located is embrac-
ed 1in Federal 01l and Gas Leass and, therefore, a copy of
this Application is belng Turnisned Mr. John A. Anderson,
Supervisor of tne United States Geological Survey at Roswell,
New Mexico.

truly yours,

ce: Mr. John A. Anderson, Supervisor
United States Geologlical Survey

LN

Roswell, New Mexilc



